ACDC NEWS December 2023

Warm holiday greetings

Dear friends of the ACDC,

As this Illinois prairieland settles in for the winter season, we want to wish you a safe and cheerful holiday season! Thank you for your interest in efforts here at the University of Illinois to identify and share useful research, news, and perspectives for strengthening communications related to agriculture, broadly defined and globally.

The ACDC team appreciates your continued support and is looking forward to helping you with your research needs in the coming year.

An insight on gratitude

We close this December issue of ACDC News with an Austrian proverb:

"In gratitude lies great force."

Happy holidays and fruitful searching

ACDC is a deep and open resource for you, so please feel free to invite our help as you search for information, local to global. You are welcome to follow us on Twitter <u>@ACDCUIUC</u>. And please suggest (or send) agricultural communications documents we might add to this unique and valued international collection. We welcome them in hard copy (sent to Ag Comm Documentation Center, 510 ACES Library, 1101 S. Goodwin Avenue, University of Illinois, Urbana, IL 61801) - or in electronic format sent to acdc@library.illinois.edu